October 29th, 2021
Happy Friday Stober Families,
Happy Halloween! | want to begin by thanking our amazing PTA for such a fun Fall Festival and
Movie Night last weekend! Thank you to everyone who participated in the events! It was great
seeing so many of you today at our Halloween festivities! | hope that everyone enjoys a fun and
safe Halloween weekend!

Coming Up:

November 3-Picture Retakes

November 10-PIE & PTA 6-8pm on Google Meet

November 12-End of 1st Trimester

November 17-5th Grade Band/Orchestra Informance 6-8 @ WR High School
November 19-1st Trimester Report Cards Go Home

November 22-26-Thanksgiving Break-No School

Stober Gear
The Stober Gear is scheduled to print and ship to our school soon! If you missed purchasing,
we are opening the store for three final days- store closes Sunday, October 31st.

https://stores.barrelmakerprinting.com/2021 stober_gear
Please check out all the pant options! We have not hit the minimum order yet to print the

pants.
All questions can be emailed to the PTA Treasurer, Cole Jacobs; cole.m.jacobs@gamail.com.

Picture Retakes
Calendar proofs and purchased picture packets have gone home in Friday Folders. Our retake
day is Wednesday November 3rd.

A few important reminders.

e |f you would like your child’s picture retaken, please make sure to send back the picture
packet or calendar (if a packet was not purchased) with your child on Wednesday and
make notes as to why you are requesting a retake.

Students who were absent will have their picture taken.
If you did not purchase a packet and would like to, there is ordering information on the
calendar, or you can call Van Gogh directly at 303-679-9003 and choose option # 4.

Yearbook

Last chance to order your student’s 21-22 Stober yearbook and receive 5% off! Every yearbook
purchased will receive two free customizable pages, click the link below to order. If you have
any questions, please feel free to call the office. Note: Orders for the yearbook will go through

TreeRing and are NOT included in fees in Jeffco Connect.
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p9rULDJQSCRIMt 4_m1cVRdnhjbAdRJ8/view?usp=sharin

Lost and Found


https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://stores.barrelmakerprinting.com/2021_stober_gear__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!jS9lAW-FMGEZEClWsXWdajeJklKBuY7rlObzs5T-EyZS13x-4WKl4uO3qE8pYSM_m3HHfeNcJzQ$
mailto:cole.m.jacobs@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p9rULDjQSCRIMt_4_m1cVRdnhjbAdRJ8/view?usp=sharing

Our lost and found has piled up, and we will be donating all items on Friday, November, 5th.
With cold weather just around the corner, please make sure to label your child’s jackets, gloves,
hats, etc.

Everitt Middle School Information Night

If you missed Everitt Middle School’s Information Night, they will be hosting a virtual meeting on
December 1st @ 5:30pm. A link will be sent home at a later date. Please see the flyer below for
more information.

Everitt Middle School Information Night

After School Enrichments-Week of 11/1

Monday
Beginner Robotics & Coding (Library) 3:05-4:05

Sweet Ridge Art (Art Rm) 3:05-4:05
Tuesday

Talk to the Camera (Library) 3:10-4:10
Yearbook Club (Art Room)

Wednesday
Mad Science (Art Rm) 3:10-4:10

Thursday
Beginner Robotics & Coding (Library) 3:05-4:05

Disc Golf (Outside or Gym) 3:05-4:05

Friday
Advanced Robotics & Coding (Library) 3:05-4:05

Thank You,

Anne DiCola


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KwqhHlSEPg_nNkOYI7MAJf_VA3wBiruw/view?usp=sharing

